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20 August 1990

Mr. Scott Hallabrin, Acting General Counsel
Fair Political Practice Commission

428 J Street - Suite 800

Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Mr. Hallabrin:

I write to you at the advice of Susan Bobrow of your office, to
whom I spoke with today.

I need the formal opinion of your office as soon as possible as
to the following:

I have been invited to join a delegation of business leaders, as
well as local and state elected officials as part of a State Leader-
ship Initiative in October to Poland, Hungary, and Yugoslavia. The
trip is related to trade and economics. I have attached everything
that was sent to me which describes the delegation, who invited me
as well as the itinerary.

I was re-elected to the Board of Supervisors in June, 1990. Can
I use my re-election funds to pay for this trip? This is the
determination for which I write to you.

I've called the office previous to this but did not hear back
from anyone. Now I write to you because I must inform the group
whether or not I intend to join them. Please let me know as soon
as possible on this. I realize you have a 21 day time frame, but
respectfully ask that you make a determination on this sooner.

I appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,
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